
 
EDGE&TA Branch 13 Members, Families and Friends- 
 
I hope that this message finds you all doing well.  If you're like our family, we 
are eager and ready to have some fun sharing our tractors.  I wanted to get out 
some information on upcoming events for the next few months. 
 
But first an important reminder that at the Annual Meeting the membership voted 
to increase memberships dues.  The new rates will go into effect on April1st.  The 
new rates are as follows: Primary Membership is now $40, Auxiliary 
Memberships are $32 and Dual Memberships are $20.  I will be sending out an 
updated form shortly. 
 
Our first Branch 13 event is coming up on Saturday, April 5th.  It is the Tractor 
Supply Engine & Tractor Show. It will be held at the Tractor Supply Store located 
at 10520 Twin Cities Rd, Galt, CA.  (There is a flyer attached to this message)  
The store opens at 8:00am, so we are suggesting that you arrive earlier to set up. 
There will be coffee & Donuts available in the morning. For additional 
information you can contract Deacon VanDerostyne at 
richardvanderostyne@gmail.com or call him at (209) 810-5913.  This should be a 
fun day sharing our passion for engines and tractors with the community. 
 
Next, Branch 13 continues our long-standing tradition of participating in the Rio 
Linda Farm & Tractor Days.  This year's event marks the 30th Anniversary.  The 
fun runs May 16-17, 2025. As in the past we can begin setting up our displays 
on Thursday May 15th.  Dry camping will be available.  There's a flyer attached.  
There will be more information to come.  Feel free to contact Jason Green at 
ducks2k@comcast.net or call (916) 716-6545. 
 
Take a look at the attached Calendar of events for more activities. For example: 
Apr. 11-13, 2025 - California Antique Farm Equipment Show Tulare, CA 
Apr. 25-26, 2025 - Red Bluff Gas-Up Branch 114 Tehama County Fair Grounds 
Apr. 26, 2025 - Donovan Mill Museum Engine & Tractor Show – Branch 132 
 
Sadly, we have lost another member.  Warren Berg passed away on March 8th 
at the age of 84.  Warren was a long-time member of Branch 13.  He was most 



often seen displaying his tractors at the Rio Linda Farm & Tractor Days.  At this 
moment the family has not said anything about funeral services, but if they 
become available, the information will be sent out.  Our thoughts and prayers go 
out to his family at this difficult time.   
 
So looking forward to a fun filled year.  See you all soon!!!! 
 
If you do not wish to continue receiving information regarding upcoming events, 
please send me an e-mail and I will remove you from our list.  
Thank you !!! 
 
 
Bethany Linder 
EDGE&TA Branch 13 
Editor 
 
 


